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June 21.2005 

Mr. Andy Miller 
61 Forsyth Street, SW 
Suite 23T85 
Atlanta, GA. 30803-8931 

Mt. Miller: 03036047 

! 

* 

This letter is to inform you of a mw Ttlermo Gamme-Metrics Analyzer purchase by Coal-Mac Inc’s 
Ragland Complex, license # 47-25599-01. At the time of the new purchase of a CQF?_unit, serial 
W0028, the alder model 2000 (formerly 1812G), serial ?%00135 will be decurnmisTkd and traded 
in. The work will be performed by T h m o  Garnma-Mrics in mid b late July. 

Plea6e let me know what else is needed to amend license M7-25599.01 to accept this change. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to call me at (304) 475-51 16, 
EXT. 12 or (304) 239-291 0 EXT 4. 

Sincerely 

Charles R. Waine, RSO 
CoaMac Inc., Ragland Complex 
Manager af Laadouts & Preparation 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

h Imc , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

&wdwt 3 7 A5W-ol 
There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 131A.r 3 .  
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(e-%) 
Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 
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